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Reminder- Needs to be done ASAP if 

you haven’t already. 

 

Do you have items that you would 
like to clean out & make some 
holiday cash?  Then join us at the 
community wide yard sale on 
October 28th (rain date Oct 29th)  
 
Please contact Karen Shell at 
(856)866-0839 to register.  There is 
a small fee of $5 a home to cover 
advertising for the event. 
 

If you are interested in helping with 
this event or future events, please 
reach out to 
Amanda@pinoakmgmt.com & she 
will get you connected with the 
Activities Committee 

Holiday Decorations – Holiday decorations and lights are welcomed in the 
community between Thanksgiving and New Year’s.  Please keep lights and 
decorations to just being placed on your patio/deck area and front beds and 
not on common areas.  
 
Parking – Please be mindful of guests parking during the Holiday Season.  
Have them park only in spots not marked with a number 
  
Recycling & Trash – Over the holidays it takes on a whole new meaning 
of crazy in the dumpster areas with packages coming in, parties going on 
and cleaning out to get ready for the treats that the holidays bring.  
Everyone needs to remember that the County WILL NOT PICK UP 
RECYCLING if there is any trash in the recycling dumpsters or boxes 
aren’t broken down.  We have seen it happen in Springwood multiple times 
this summer and that wasn’t with the Holiday overflow of trash.  If you see 
that the dumpster closest to your house is full, please go to one of the other 
ones in the community and do not start piling up trash next to the dumpster.  
This not only causes the Township not to pick up the trash but if your 
porters must move trash around for you it will cost the community to do so.  
So please don’t be that person that can’t just break down a box or go to a 
dumpster less full. 
 
Snow Removal Policy - I know it seems early for this kind of talk but the 
way this weather has been going we might as well discuss it now because 
you never know if it’s going to be 80 or 8 on any given day recently!!  The 
community’s snow removal policy is enclosed for you to review. Please 
reach out to Amanda at amanda@pinoakmgmt.com or give her a call at 
(856) 767-6888 if you are disabled or need to have your spot cleaned out 
early due to standing doctors’ appointments or your job.  We will give your 
name and address to our snow removal company, and they will attempt to 
have your parking area cleared first. 

Springwood Green 
www.springwoodgreen.com 

 

 

 

 

October 2023 

 
Board of  Directors  

Open Board Meeting 
 

November 13th at 
7:30pm 

Via Zoom 
 

       

mailto:Amanda@pinoakmgmt.com
mailto:amanda@pinoakmgmt.com

